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I wish to lodge a submission to support The Right To Farm Bill .  
I believe farmers should have their right to the protection of the law regarding people who 
would trespass on their private property, disrupting their business and in extreme cases stealing 
their livestock and property. also the bio security risk to farm business having people entering 
private property without permission. If left unchecked with next to no penalties these people will 
feel they can disrupt retail businesses that do not fit their ideaologies for example retail shops 
selling leather goods or meat products etc under the law I am sure this would not be tolerated 
and would carry a penalty and farmers should be granted the same protection as any other 
business. Trespass and stealing and disrupting farms will be just the beginning if this is not dealt 
with in a timely manner. Regards . 




